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Summary:

In response to Alan Goodison's April 29 letter, which referred to evidence for an Israeli
plutonium separation facility, Arthur Kellas, counselor to the British Embassy in Tel Aviv,
states that the British Embassy had “not seen such evidence [for a separation facility]
and should be grateful to know what it is." 

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


